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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Have you thought about coming in to school to help us? 
Are you interested in hearing children read...or could you use your 
skills to help us put up displays! 
 
Then we need you!  
 
Maybe you can help with 
administration tasks, making resources or even 
better you have a skill or talent you could share with us. 
 
If this sounds of interest to you please join me for coffee and cake on 
Tuesday 2nd February from 1.30 in the dining hall. 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Joanne  
 
 


